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CMC provides update on COVID-19 vaccinations 
(KLZA)-- Many people have questions concerning COVID-19 vaccinations,
including when they will be able to receive the vaccine. 

During a weekly update from Community Medical Center in Falls City,
 Marketing and Events Coordinator Linda Santo said the hospital is working
with the Southeast District Health Department and the State and that people on
the list to receive the vaccine will be contacted as the vaccine is received. 

Currently, individuals 65 years of age and older and those with pre-existing, high
risk medical conditions  can register to receive vaccinations by going to the
Southeast District Health Department website www.sedhd.org.  On the homepage
you will find a box that says “click here to register for COVID-19 vaccinaions.”
 Fill out the form and submit it to sign up. 

If you need help with the online registration you may contact the SEDHD at
402-274-3993  or the Family Medicine Clinic at 402-245-6599.

Patients that have previously signed up for the vaccine remain on the list and do
not need to sign up again.  The lists are on file at Community Medical Center and
you will be called as the vaccine comes in.   

During the update,  Community Medical Center CEO Ryan Larsen said he was
disappointed the hospital only received 20 first doses of the vaccine last week.  He
says they expect to receive 100 doses this week. 
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